
                Devon Indoor Bowling Association 

           Competition Secretary’s Report 26.1.23.

All competitions are running smoothly at present, nothing therefore to report.

I have contacted all clubs for information on the winning rinks in The Charles Parrott,

regarding unbadged qualifications, disappointed that five clubs have not yet replied.

In the future I would like to see some way of condensing the Semi Finials and Finals,

five weekends tied up with them seems time consuming and in the present day expensive.

One idea would be to treat the Semi’s as an ordinary match, played at the Challengers Club,

another would be to play two of the team games on the same day. 

Maybe we should consider more club player comps, Pairs, 2 Wood etc. just a thought.  

George Coxwell.


